
Temp Phasing Meeting Minutes  

 

11/17/2021 – 3:15 PM – 4:30 PM  

 

Attendees:  

Matt Janger, Bill McCarthy, Liz Homan (left at 3:55), Greg Walters,  

Sy Nguyen,  Jim Burrows, Victoria Clifford,  

Skanska USA Building, Inc.  

Lori Cowles, HMFH Architects  

John LaMarre, Chuck McWilliams, Consigli  

 

Coordination of Data Center move to DPW Update –  

- DPW Project is scheduled to turn over the Server Room Christmas break.    

- Is the equipment procured?  

o New equipment required in the data center is in LCN scope and is procured. 

Move Management Update –  

- Christmas move awarded to Sterling for the Temp Cafe & Temp Library  

- Scheduled to begin December 12/27 and done by 12/30 

- Walkthrough last week for the February Phase 1 move – bids due 11/29  

- Team discussed last-minute equipment requests for the temp café  

Temporary Connector Schedule Update –  

- Foundations complete 

- Install of connector building to begin 11/29 – 2 weeks  

- Work inside the Fusco connection will begin, no need for construction workers to enter the 

occupied school, will access thru the Fusco windows at ground level   

- The installation of the connector building level of noise will be significantly less than foundation 

work  

School Schedule -  

- Bill to send 2022 school schedule to project team  

- Prom 2022 will not be held on campus  

- Graduation – June 4th, 2022 

- Relay for life might be on school grounds – Bill to follow up  

 

Phase 2 logistics -  

- Consigli proposed creating a turnaround in the Northeast parking lot  

- Consigli reiterated that Mass Ave Main Entrance #1 will be the preferred drop off and pick up 

area  

- Matt Janger asked if Main Entrance #2 will be expanded  



o HMFH and Consigli to review  

 

Phase 1 Update  

- Phase 1 hardscape paving to begin in the next two weeks, west to east. Pavement is a 

temporary seal prior to concrete pour for main entrance #1 – delay due to sintered stone 

delivery delay for the canopy.  

- Plantings will be held off until the spring  

- Matt and Bill asked where Fusco fire drills during Phase 2 

o Consigli to look into adding gravel lay down for congregating in front of the Phase 1 

STEAM wing  

Bike Racks  

- AHS to purchase the bike racks  

- Facilities to install 

New Business  

- Bill gave an update on memorials – WWI dedication plaques and Vietnam memorial to be 

relocated, veterans affairs volunteered to maintain the plaques 

- Where will they go?  

o Bill working on a rotation plan for the cases  


